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FOUNDATION

26t May 2014
To whom it may concern,

Request for Urgent Support for the Wattled Crane Recovery Program

The KZN Crane Foundation is looking for Assistance for the rearing of Wattled
Cranes this season June/July 2014 for the following four months. Favour will be

given to persons with the following experience: -

* Experience of hand rearing preference birds
* Bird knowledge and interest

* Proven experience of enduring arduous work in difficult weather
conditions as it relates to animals.

There are opportunities for secondments from zoo’s, sanctuaries or other animal
institutions. Students are also welcome. The longer an individual can stay the more
likely they are to be successful with this opportunity. Preference would be given
for 4 weeks or longer. There is no stipend available but basic accommodation is

available for those available to stay the longest.

There are also opportunities for the local enthusiasts to support the foundation
and we would ask for a two day commitment a week. No funds are available at this
point for transport. Its possible arrangements can be made to assist in local

transportation.

If you are interested please send your CV to Lara Jordan e-mail,

nursery@kzncrane.co.za or cell: 0719035880.
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